
RCSL 2015 Board Meeting 
3/30/15 via Conference Call 8:00pm 

 
Present on the call were Justin Olander (President), Chris Chance (1st VP City Meet), Scott 
Thomas (Asst. 1st VP), David Hudson (2nd VP Swim), Greg Wright (2nd VP Records) and Jill 
Reese (Swim Secretary).  
 
Discussion was held regarding Invitational meets.  Sherwood would like to host on June 13 as a 
part of their 50th anniversary.  Redstone would like to hold 2, June 13 and July 6.  The board 
decided to sanction Sherwood’s Invitational for the 13th.  Redstone’s requests were both denied 
for sanction 1)because of the conflict with Sherwood’s request, which was made first, 2) July 6th 
is too late for times to be used in seeding for City Meet, and 3) a feeling that invitationals 
conflicted with the intent of the 2014 sanctions on Redstone stating they could only host 1 meet 
in 2015. (They have a home dual meet on the schedule.) 
 
Greg Wright pointed out there was a change to the ROC made in 2010 regarding the rules on 
Invitationals which does not appear to have been added to the ROC.  Jill Reese was tasked with 
amending the ROC to reflect the change and adding it to the website.  (record of the passage of 
the changes can also be found on the swimrcsl.org website under the meeting minutes for 
4/22/10)  From here on out, all versions of the ROC need to have an amended date at the 
bottom, and versions of it will be kept electronically with the secretary.  
 
Current Proposals were discussed: 
2015-1 is in regards to swimmer eligibility, limiting it to residents of the City of Huntsville and 
Madison County.  The board voted to not endorse. 
 
2015-2 adds language to the diving rules to change the way the youngest divers are scored.  
The board voted to endorse. 
 
2015-3 is the creation of a separate special needs swim team managed by Greenwyche Pool. 
The board voted to endorse.  
 
Dues were kept at $400 per swim team and $135 per dive team, and those will be due at the 
first membership meeting on 4/22/15 at 6:30pm in the Main Public Library Auditorium.  
 
Call ended 9:08pm 


